
 MEMORANDUM 
 REGINALD B. SCANDRETT, SHERIFF 

  
 April 10, 2024 

          
 
TO:  ALL RESPONDERS UNDER REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL NO. 24-01  

TO PROVIDE COMPREHENSIVE INMATE HEALTHCARE SERVICES 
AT THE HENRY COUNTY JAIL AND ANNEX 

 
FROM:  Chandra D. Brown, Director of Legal Affairs 
      
SUBJECT:   ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
 
Question 1:   

Can the medical team have access to the pre-admissions area in order to start the 
medical prescreening process to being placed in holding? 

Answer 1:  

Yes. 

Question 2: 

What is the average number of bookings per day? 

Answer 2: 

26 

Question 3 

What is the average length of time for inmates to bond out? 

Answer 3: 

2 hours 

Question 4 

Are the refrigerators in the clinical areas property of the Sheriff's Office? 

Answer 4: 

The refrigerators are the property of the Henry County Sheriff's Office. 

Question 5: 

Is there a deputy assigned to medical every day? If so, does the deputy accompany all 
pharmacy carts during pill pass? 
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Answer 5: 

There is a detention officer assigned to medical every day.  Yes, a detention officer 
during pill pass. 

Question 6 

Are there two separate shipping and receiving addresses between the main jail and the 
Restorative Center?  

Answer 6: 

There is one shipping and receiving address, Henry County Sheriff’s Office, 120 Henry 
Parkway, McDonough, Georgia 30253. 

 

 

 

All questions concerning the project shall be addressed to Chandra D. Brown in 
writing no later than 4:00 P.M. EST on Tuesday, April 9, 2024,  to the following 
email address: cdbrown@co.henry.ga.us Questions received after this date and 
time will not receive a response. 
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